
       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Attorney General

Crawford

Tom Miller Received three thousand one hundred eighty-two (3182) votes

Democrat

Marco Battaglia Received one thousand five (1005) votes

Libertarian

Four thousand one hundred eighty-seven (4187) votesCandidate Total

Twenty-four (24) votes

Four thousand two hundred eleven (4211) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Auditor of State

Crawford

Mary Mosiman Received three thousand one hundred eighty-seven (3187) votes

Republican

Rob Sand Received one thousand seven hundred seventy-two (1772) votes

Democrat

Fred Perryman Received one hundred forty-six (146) votes

Libertarian

Five thousand one hundred five (5105) votesCandidate Total

One (1) votes

Five thousand one hundred six (5106) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Governor

Crawford

Kim Reynolds/Adam Gregg Received three thousand five hundred seventy-nine (3579) votes

Republican

Fred Hubbell/Rita R. Hart Received one thousand four hundred thirty-five (1435) votes

Democrat

Jake Porter/Lynne Gentry Received seventy-six (76) votes

Libertarian

Gary Siegwarth/Natalia Blaskovich Received thirty-one (31) votes

Clear Water Party of Iowa

Five thousand one hundred twenty-one (5121) votesCandidate Total

One (1) votes

Five thousand one hundred twenty-two (5122) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Secretary of Agriculture

Crawford

Mike Naig Received three thousand three hundred thirty-two (3332) votes

Republican

Tim Gannon Received one thousand six hundred sixty-six (1666) votes

Democrat

Rick Stewart Received one hundred fifty-seven (157) votes

Libertarian

Five thousand one hundred fifty-five (5155) votesCandidate Total

One (1) votes

Five thousand one hundred fifty-six (5156) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Secretary of State

Crawford

Paul D. Pate Received three thousand four hundred fourteen (3414) votes

Republican

Deidre DeJear Received one thousand five hundred ninety-six (1596) votes

Democrat

Jules Ofenbakh Received one hundred twenty (120) votes

Libertarian

Five thousand one hundred thirty (5130) votesCandidate Total

One (1) votes

Five thousand one hundred thirty-one (5131) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Representative District 012

Crawford

Brian Best Received eight hundred ninety-one (891) votes

Republican

Peter Leo Received five hundred ten (510) votes

Democrat

One thousand four hundred one (1401) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

One thousand four hundred one (1401) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Representative District 018

Crawford

Steven Holt Received two thousand eight hundred thirty-four (2834) votes

Republican

Two thousand eight hundred thirty-four (2834) votesCandidate Total

One hundred twelve (112) votes

Two thousand nine hundred forty-six (2946) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

State Senator District 09

Crawford

Jason Schultz Received two thousand nine hundred sixty (2960) votes

Republican

Two thousand nine hundred sixty (2960) votesCandidate Total

Eighty-four (84) votes

Three thousand forty-four (3044) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Treasurer of State

Crawford

Jeremy N. Davis Received two thousand four hundred eighty-four (2484) votes

Republican

Michael L. Fitzgerald Received two thousand one hundred four (2104) votes

Democrat

Timothy Hird Received one hundred three (103) votes

Libertarian

Four thousand six hundred ninety-one (4691) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Four thousand six hundred ninety-one (4691) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

United States Representative District 4

Crawford

Steve King Received three thousand twenty-five (3025) votes

Republican

J.D. Scholten Received two thousand two hundred forty-eight (2248) votes

Democrat

Charles Aldrich Received one hundred three (103) votes

Libertarian

Edward Peterson Received forty-six (46) votes

No Party

Five thousand four hundred twenty-two (5422) votesCandidate Total

One (1) votes

Five thousand four hundred twenty-three (5423) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Boyer Township Clerk

Crawford

Ken L. Dunham Received seventy (70) votes

No Party

Seventy (70) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Seventy (70) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Ken L. Dunham duly elected for the office of Boyer Township Clerk for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Boyer Township Trustee

Crawford

Robert Buresh Received seventy-three (73) votes

No Party

John Miller Received sixty-four (64) votes

Democrat

One hundred thirty-seven (137) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

One hundred thirty-seven (137) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Robert Buresh duly elected for the office of Boyer Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.
John Miller duly elected for the office of Boyer Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Charter Oak Township Clerk

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Pam Tripp Received two (2) votes

Ronnie Maack Received one (1) votes

Jim Henschen Received one (1) votes

Four (4) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Four (4) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Charter Oak Township Trustee

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Rick Staley Received one (1) votes

Randy Weed Received one (1) votes

Jim Henschen Received one (1) votes

Ronnie Maack Received one (1) votes

Trevor Gress Received one (1) votes

Angel Jepsen Received one (1) votes

Donald Hopp Received one (1) votes

Randy Bohlmann Received one (1) votes

Ralph Dorale Received one (1) votes

Louis Hargens Received two (2) votes

Eleven (11) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Eleven (11) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



Charter Oak Township Trustee (To Fill a Vacancy)

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Brady Goslar Received two (2) votes

Two (2) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Two (2) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Crawford Ag Extension Council Member

Crawford

Carolyn Boeck Received three thousand forty-three (3043) votes

Republican

Collette M. Huntley Received two thousand two hundred thirty-two (2232) votes

Republican

Dan Jepsen Received two thousand two hundred forty-nine (2249) votes

No Party

Kory Koenig Received two thousand one hundred sixteen (2116) votes

No Party

Austin Lansink Received one thousand four hundred sixty-nine (1469) votes

No Party

Ashley Reiser Received two thousand one hundred seventy-six (2176) votes

No Party

Coletta A. Weeda Received two thousand six hundred forty-seven (2647) votes

Democrat

Fifteen thousand nine hundred thirty-two (15932) votesCandidate Total

Thirty-seven (37) votes

Fifteen thousand nine hundred sixty-nine (15969) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Carolyn Boeck duly elected for the office of Crawford Ag Extension Council Member for the term of 4 years.
Collette M. Huntley duly elected for the office of Crawford Ag Extension Council Member for the term of 4 years.
Dan Jepsen duly elected for the office of Crawford Ag Extension Council Member for the term of 4 years.
Ashley Reiser duly elected for the office of Crawford Ag Extension Council Member for the term of 4 years.
Coletta A. Weeda duly elected for the office of Crawford Ag Extension Council Member for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Crawford County Attorney

Crawford

Roger Sailer Received four thousand forty-six (4046) votes

Republican

Four thousand forty-six (4046) votesCandidate Total

Sixty-six (66) votes

Four thousand one hundred twelve (4112) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Roger Sailer duly elected for the office of Crawford County Attorney for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Crawford County Recorder

Crawford

Denise Meeves Received two thousand eight hundred sixty-one (2861) votes

Democrat

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



Kristi Kluender Received two thousand four hundred forty-nine (2449) votes

Republican

Five thousand three hundred ten (5310) votesCandidate Total

Three (3) votes

Five thousand three hundred thirteen (5313) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Denise Meeves duly elected for the office of Crawford County Recorder for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Crawford County Supervisor

Crawford

Jeri Vogt Received three thousand one hundred eleven (3111) votes

Democrat

Ty Rosburg Received two thousand eight hundred forty-two (2842) votes

Republican

Kyle R. Schultz Received three thousand three hundred forty-six (3346) votes

Republican

Eric Skoog Received two thousand nine hundred thirty-four (2934) votes

Republican

Twelve thousand two hundred thirty-three (12233) votesCandidate Total

Twenty-four (24) votes

Twelve thousand two hundred fifty-seven (12257) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Kyle R. Schultz duly elected for the office of Crawford County Supervisor for the term of 4 years.
Eric Skoog duly elected for the office of Crawford County Supervisor for the term of 4 years.
Jeri Vogt duly elected for the office of Crawford County Supervisor for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Crawford County Treasurer

Crawford

Ami Kesterson-Ladwig Received two thousand two hundred eighty (2280) votes

Democrat

Sheri Neddermeyer Received three thousand two (3002) votes

Republican

Five thousand two hundred eighty-two (5282) votesCandidate Total

One (1) votes

Five thousand two hundred eighty-three (5283) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Sheri Neddermeyer duly elected for the office of Crawford County Treasurer for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Crawford Co Mem Hospital Board of Trustees

Crawford

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



Greg Kehl Received three thousand four hundred fifty-nine (3459) votes

Republican

Rich Knowles Received one thousand six hundred sixty-seven (1667) votes

Republican

Sidney Leise Received two thousand nine hundred seventy-eight (2978) votes

Republican

Eight thousand one hundred four (8104) votesCandidate Total

Nineteen (19) votes

Eight thousand one hundred twenty-three (8123) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Greg Kehl duly elected for the office of Crawford Co Mem Hospital Board of Trustees for the term of 6 years.
Sidney Leise duly elected for the office of Crawford Co Mem Hospital Board of Trustees for the term of 6 years.

We therefore declare:

Crawford Co Soil & Water Conserv Commissioners

Crawford

Dave Gress Received three thousand two hundred sixty-six (3266) votes

Republican

Roger McCaffrey Received two thousand eight hundred forty-seven (2847) votes

No Party

Six thousand one hundred thirteen (6113) votesCandidate Total

Eighteen (18) votes

Six thousand one hundred thirty-one (6131) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Dave Gress duly elected for the office of Crawford Co Soil & Water Conserv Commissioners for the term of 4 years.
Roger McCaffrey duly elected for the office of Crawford Co Soil & Water Conserv Commissioners for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Crawford Ag Extension Council Member (To Fill a Vacancy)

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Austin Lansink Received eight (8) votes

Ashley Reiser Received ten (10) votes

Brad Bonner Received nine (9) votes

Twenty-seven (27) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Twenty-seven (27) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

East Boyer  Township Clerk

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Rhonda Steuk Received three (3) votes

Dwight Segebart Received one (1) votes

Ronald Nelson Received one (1) votes

Tina Holdsworth Received two (2) votes

Charles Bandow Received one (1) votes

Richard Meyer Received one (1) votes

Marilyn Andersen Received one (1) votes

Ann Brus Received one (1) votes

Eleven (11) votesCandidate Total

Two (2) votes

Thirteen (13) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

East Boyer Township Trustee

Crawford

Charles Boeck Received one hundred thirteen (113) votes

Republican

WRITE-IN

Dwight Segebart Received four (4) votes

Sharon Bailey Received one (1) votes

Charles Bandow Received one (1) votes

Kay Olson Received one (1) votes

Don Anderson Received one (1) votes

One hundred twenty-one (121) votesCandidate Total

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



Four (4) votes

One hundred twenty-five (125) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Charles Boeck duly elected for the office of East Boyer Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Hanover Township Clerk

Crawford

Rose Lally Received seventy-one (71) votes

Republican

Seventy-one (71) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Seventy-one (71) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Rose Lally duly elected for the office of Hanover Township Clerk for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Hanover Township Trustee

Crawford

James J. Sailer Received sixty-nine (69) votes

Republican

WRITE-IN

Dan Jepsen Received two (2) votes

Dean Bohlman Received one (1) votes

Gailen Meseck Received one (1) votes

Lexi Houston Received one (1) votes

Seventy-four (74) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Seventy-four (74) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Hayes Township Clerk

Crawford

Steven Riesselman Received ninety-three (93) votes

Republican

Ninety-three (93) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Ninety-three (93) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Steven Riesselman duly elected for the office of Hayes Township Clerk for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Hayes Township Trustee

Crawford

Jerry Backhaus Received eighty-two (82) votes

No Party

Gary A. Schulte Received ninety (90) votes

No Party

One hundred seventy-two (172) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

One hundred seventy-two (172) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Jerry Backhaus duly elected for the office of Hayes Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.
Gary A. Schulte duly elected for the office of Hayes Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Iowa Township Clerk

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Dennis Kasperbauer Received one (1) votes

Steven Willenberg Received one (1) votes

Gary Witt Received three (3) votes

Barbara Willenberg Received one (1) votes

Six (6) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Six (6) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Gary Witt duly elected for the office of Iowa Township Clerk for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Iowa Township Trustee

Crawford

Laurene Meeves Received sixty-four (64) votes

Republican

Jeff Wanninger Received eighty-two (82) votes

Republican

One hundred forty-six (146) votesCandidate Total

Two (2) votes

One hundred forty-eight (148) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Laurene Meeves duly elected for the office of Iowa Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.
Jeff Wanninger duly elected for the office of Iowa Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Nishnabotny  Township Clerk

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Pat Weustewald Received one (1) votes

Harrison Hoffmeier Received one (1) votes

Roger Ahrenholtz Received one (1) votes

Three (3) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Three (3) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Nishnabotny Township Trustee

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Phillip Stracke Received four (4) votes

Harrison Hoffmeier Received one (1) votes

Roger Ahrenholtz Received one (1) votes

A. Lyle Miller Received one (1) votes

Seven (7) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Seven (7) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Paradise Township Clerk

Crawford

Gene Garrett Received zero (0) votes

Republican

Zero (0) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Paradise Township Trustee

Crawford

Byron Gorden Received sixty (60) votes

Democrat

WRITE-IN

Ryan Boettger Received six (6) votes

Steve Vary Received three (3) votes

Tim Houston Received one (1) votes

Gary Thomsen Received one (1) votes

Tate Denker Received one (1) votes

Kelly Garrett Received two (2) votes

Brian Muff Received one (1) votes

Max Thomas Received one (1) votes

Tim Denker Received one (1) votes

Roger Boettger Received two (2) votes

Kevin Garrett Received one (1) votes

Eighty (80) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Eighty (80) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Soldier Township Clerk

Crawford

Dale Wiebers Received forty-nine (49) votes

No Party

Forty-nine (49) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Forty-nine (49) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Dale Wiebers duly elected for the office of Soldier Township Clerk for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Soldier Township Trustee

Crawford

Leon Maas Received fifty-four (54) votes

Republican

WRITE-IN

Derek Meyer Received two (2) votes

Tanner Schultz Received four (4) votes

Cori Kragel Received one (1) votes

Sixty-one (61) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Sixty-one (61) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Leon Maas duly elected for the office of Soldier Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.
Tanner Schultz duly elected for the office of Soldier Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Union Township Clerk

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Mary Ann Brown Received one (1) votes

One (1) votesCandidate Total

One (1) votes

Two (2) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Union Township Trustee

Crawford

Henry Bliesman Received fifty-four (54) votes

Republican

WRITE-IN

Ronald Kenkel Received one (1) votes

Steven Vary Received one (1) votes

Fifty-six (56) votesCandidate Total

One (1) votes

Fifty-seven (57) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Henry Bliesman duly elected for the office of Union Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Westside Township Clerk

Crawford

Kenny Crawford Received eighty-one (81) votes

Republican

Eighty-one (81) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Eighty-one (81) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Westside Township Trustee

Crawford

WRITE-IN

Craig Ragaller Received six (6) votes

Alan Kock Received two (2) votes

Keith Weller Received two (2) votes

Keith Crawford Received one (1) votes

Kim VonGlan Received one (1) votes

Joyce VonGlan Received one (1) votes

Lawrence Schroeder Received one (1) votes

Royce Noelck Received one (1) votes

Mark Ragaller Received one (1) votes

John Walsh Received one (1) votes

Seventeen (17) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Seventeen (17) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa



STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the General Election held on
the 6th day of November, 2018, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several election precincts.

Willow Township Clerk

Crawford

Jeanne Kuhlmann Received forty-four (44) votes

Democrat

Forty-four (44) votesCandidate Total

Zero (0) votes

Forty-four (44) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Willow Township Trustee

Crawford

Robert Kroll Received forty-three (43) votes

Republican

Byron A. Weiss Received forty-five (45) votes

Republican

Eighty-eight (88) votesCandidate Total

One (1) votes

Eighty-nine (89) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Robert Kroll duly elected for the office of Willow Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.
Byron A. Weiss duly elected for the office of Willow Township Trustee for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Done at the county seat of Crawford County, this 13th day of November, 2018.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Crawford County, Iowa


